
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

UNIFORM SHOP 
 

WE ARE EXCITED TO ANNOUNCE OUR UNIFORM SHOP HAS MOVED! 
 

Our uniform shop will no longer be operating on the school grounds. 

To increase convenience for our school community our uniform shop operators  
have opened a new store in Blacktown as of Wednesday 13 October 2021. 

  
 

 

 

Address:  
156 Main Street, Blacktown 

 
Open: 
Monday - Friday 8.00am to 4.30pm  
Saturday 9.00am to 12noon 
 

ADDITIONAL FACILITIES 
 In person fitting and viewing of BGHS 

Uniforms 
 Ordering & Payment On Line Facilities 
 Order online & have it delivered to the 

school FREE of charge 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 
 
 
             Contact Information 
               Enquiries please phone: 02 4721 7422 
               Email: basics@backtobasicsschoolwear.com.au 
 
             Online Ordering 
                https://cowanlewis.com.au/ 

 

 

Back to School Trading Hours 
 

Back to Basics will be closed from Wednesday 22nd of December 

2021 and will reopen on Monday 3rd of January 2022. 

 

Trading hours for the month of January 2022  

Monday to Friday - 8am to 5pm  

(Closed for the public holiday - Wednesday 26th of January) 

 

Saturdays - January 8th, 15th, 22nd, 29th -  9am to 3pm  

Sundays    - January 9th, 16th, 23rd, 30th  - 10am to 1pm 

 


